
 

ZOGHBY’S UNIFORMS  

UPDATE  

Zoghby’s Uniforms has officially hired a store manager and signed a lease for a new 
storefront in the Homewood Commons shopping center, the same plaza where 
Dennis Uniform used to be, just down from John Carroll. They’ll begin moving inventory 
into the new space next week and are planning for an early June opening. 

The store will carry the full selection of uniforms and will allow families to get fitted and 
purchase items in one trip. With the June opening, there will be plenty of time to take 
care of uniforms before school starts. 

Additional Details from the Uniform Company: 

●​ June Sale: All items will be 10% off during the month of June. 
●​ Layaway Option: Pay 50% down in June (with the discount), and pick up your 

order during Tax-Free Weekend (typically the third weekend in July) with an 
additional 10% off the remaining balance. 

●​ Student Job Opportunities: They are looking to hire several students to help 
during the summer. Students interested in applying should email the company 
directly, and they will be put in touch with the store manager for next steps. 

Zoghby’s Uniforms is grateful for your patience during this transition and for the support 
you've shown through online orders. They’re excited to begin serving our school 
community locally starting in June. We look forward to building a strong working 
relationship with Zoghby Uniforms. 

 

 
 


